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Good Afternoon,
 
As mentioned in today’s Transit Meeting, NCDOT received an FTA Innovations in Transit Public Safety
Grant to develop and implement a statewide educational and training program aimed at both the riding
public and public transit agencies to raise awareness of human trafficking.
 
As part of this initiative, IMD is developing print materials and distributing them to transit systems across
the state to raise awareness and combat human trafficking.
 
IMD has developed this survey to determine desired quantities of print materials and vehicle
placard sizes for transit systems.
 
Combatting Human Trafficking - Print Materials Survey
 

Please submit your request by close of business December 15th, 2022.
 
Thank you!
 
Timothy Blair Chambers, Jr.
Compliance & Procurement Branch Manager
Integrated Mobility Division
North Carolina Department of Transportation
 
919 707 4693 (office) 
984 218 7833 (cell)
tbchambers@ncdot.gov
 
Mail Service Center 1550
Raleigh, NC 27699-1550
1 S Wilmington Street, Room 549
Raleigh, NC  27601-1550
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.
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